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It	is	self	evident	that	electricity	from	home	solar	systems	should	be	bought	for	a	
fair	price.	In	NSW	a	fairer	price	now	would	take	into	account	the	wholesale	price	
of	electricity.	If	the	buyers,	the	large	electricity	providers	fail	to	offer	a	fair	price,	
regulation	should	require	them	to	behave	more	reasonably.	This	applies	to	the	
current	situation	in	NSW	now.	IPART	should	more	than	double	the	present	solar	
feed-in	tariff	immediately.	
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